
Dear Member,

The College of Psychiatrists of Ireland will discontinue issuing printed copies of the IJPM from the beginning
of 2017.

From 2016 onwards, the College will begin this process. Free online access to all issues of the IJPM will remain
available to all members of the College.

Moving from print to an electronic version of the IJPM only will be a step-wise process to ensure that all College
members are well informed and can anticipate the transition.

If you no longer wish to continue receiving your printed version of the Journal, please Opt Out of this service by
emailing the editorial office at mclesham@irishpsychiatry.ie or if you have any further queries, please contact
Micheál Clesham on (01) 6618450.

Kind regards

Dr Ruth Loane
President
CPsychI
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